VISVA-BHARATI SANTINIKETAN, BENGAL.



May 12, 1931.

To

Nicholas Roerich, Esq., Naggar, Kulu, Punjab.

Dear Sir,

We intend publishing a Golden Book of Tagore commemorating the 70th year of the Poet's life and we have already sent to your American address an appeal for favour of your contribution. May we know whether you will kindly allow us to use the article you have sent to Dr. Tagore for publication in the Visvabharati Quarterly as a contribution to the Tagore Golden Book? The article would fit into the book perfectly, and we would be honoured and delighted to publish it in the Golden Book.

With regards,

Sincerely yours, A.C. Chakeravarty

Professor, Visvabharati University, Santiniketan.